MINUTES OF THE FLMBS GENERAL MEETING
 HELD ON JANUARY 30, 2022

CALL TO ORDER: the meeting was called to order at 6 pm, prayers were offered by Mr. J. Edwards.
WELCOME: Ms. Hamilton welcomed all to the meeting and thanked everyone for coming out to the first General meeting since the beginning of the pandemic. Members were asked how did  they cope with the new normal since the onset of the covid -19 pandemic. There was a discussion with persons stating how they coped, some made it through due to their faith and constant prayer, some persons had no problem staying inside while others took the opportunity to minister. There was also a discussion on how education was impacted by the pandemic.      
Mr. Allen informed everyone in the meeting on what was done by the FLMBS during the pandemic, there was an educational program that lasted for six month from March 2021 to August 2021, students would come to the center some would log on to online classes while others were taught by volunteers. The program was funded by the MP who provided Tablet for some students on the program. Mr. Allen also stated that the Summer school program was being held during the pandemic. There was a discussion on the involvement of parents in education, a member stated that parents may be hesitant to send their child to the after school program if the child is a slow learner because it may become a topic of discussion. One member said what we need to improve parenting skills through love and unity. Mr. Edward said that we need to go back to our grandmother teaching days because there is the issue of mannerism for some children. Mr. Allen stated that we should generate income to support persons who are willing to volunteer in providing parenting programs. Mr. Allen stated that we need a proper after school program to help and support the children. He also informed everyone that the FLMBS received a bounce about and a popcorn machine through funding from the United Nation Development Program. Ms. Bailey spoke about the fact that there are too many children on the street after hours and the matter was discussed further with everyone sharing their opinion. Ms. Hamilton stated that we should  plan a fundraising event at the general meeting instead of at the executive meeting. The question was asked as to whether we have the meeting every month or bimonthly and it was agreed that we should meet every month. At the next meeting we will discuss fundraising activities to support our after school program. Ms. Morgan asked about the payment of dues and also the payment of arrears. There was a discussion on the matter with members indicating that the arrears should be written off and we start a fresh. Ms. Hamilton indicated that she will consult with the regulators (the cooperatives of friendly Society) on the matter.
END / NEXT MEETING:  The meeting ended with the serving of refreshments and the next meeting will be held on 27/2/2022 at 6pm at the community center.  
         












	
